2024/05/24 20:53 1/1 Here is the latest newsletter:

Moin!

You want to subscribe to our newsletter? Here you will find instructions on how to do so. Through our
newsletter, you will receive news about our student council, offers for interesting fairs, lucrative
scholarships and exciting excursions and much more!

Instructions:

To subscribe, simply send an email with the subject ,subscribe etit.newsletter” to ,sympa@"“ tu
[MINUS] harburg [DOT] de

Or alternatively with this QR code:
If you want to unsubscribe from our mailing list (but why would you want to?), you can simply send an
email with ,unsubscribe etit.newsletter” to ,,sympa@* tu [MINUS] harburg [DOT] de
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